
SIREN SANITARY DISTRICT – SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 20, 2023 

5:00PM at the SIREN TOWN HALL 

 

 

The Siren Sanitary District held a special board meeting on Monday, November 20th, 2023, at 5:00PM. 

 

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 5:08PM 

 

Open meeting notices were verified. 

 

Discussion and action on pressure testing the new sanitary line connecting the Burnett County 

Government Center:  With input from MSA it was concluded the best course of action for the Sanitary 

District would be to have the line from the round-about to the Gov’t Center pressure tested to avoid any 

future questions (and possible liability) on its ability to handle the waste.  A-1 Excavating of Bloomer, 

WI offered an estimate of $5000 for two men and a truck for a day to pressure test the line.  Motion by 

Wayne Wiberg to hire A-1 Excavating to test the line.  Seconded by Philip Stiemann.  Motion carried.  

MSA will schedule with A-1 for a day the week of November 27th. 

 

Motion by Philip Stiemann to adjourn.  Seconded by Diane Lund.  Motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

Chris Tewalt, Clerk 

Town of Siren 


